
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING

The public hearing for the FORT POINT CHANNEL LANDMARK DISTRICT COMMISSION
scheduled for August 8, 2024 has been canceled because no completed applications were

received.

For additional information, please contact FPCLDC staff:

Rachel Ericksen
FortPointLDC@boston.gov

(617) 635-1935

DATE POSTED: 7/22/2024

FORT POINT CHANNEL LANDMARK DISTRICT COMMISSION

Members: David Berarducci, Susan Goganian, Thomas Rodde, Vacancy, Vacancy

Alternates: Vacancy, Vacancy

Cc: Mayor/ City Council/ City Clerk/ Boston Planning and Development Authority/ Law Department/
Parks and Recreation/ Inspectional Services Department/ Boston Art Commission/ Neighborhood
Services/ Owner(s)/ Applicants/ Abutters/ Civic Design Commission/ Commissioners/ Office of
Persons with Disabilities/ Architectural Access Board/
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